
ROBINSON ZERMAY LLP 
777 S. Alameda St., 2nd Floor 

Los Angeles, CA 90021 

December 30, 2024 

Email 
 

PPG Architectural Finishes, Inc. 
c/o CSC - LAWYERS INCORPORATING SERVICE 
2710 Gateway Oaks Drive, Suite 150N 
Sacramento, CA 95833 

Re: Withdrawal of 60-Day Notice of Violation – California Health & Safety Code Section 
25249.6 (Proposition 65) 

To Whom It May Concern, 

On behalf of Valentino McCoy-Garcia (the “Claimant”), this letter serves as formal notice that 
the 60-Day Notice of Violation dated December 13, 2024, regarding alleged violations of 
California Health & Safety Code Section 25249.6 by PPG Architectural Finishes, Inc. (the 
“Violator”), is hereby withdrawn. 

After further review and consideration of the facts surrounding the matter, the Claimant has 
elected not to pursue further action at this time. 

Please consider this withdrawal effective immediately. No further action is necessary on your 
part regarding this matter. 

Should you have any questions or require additional clarification, feel free to contact my office 
directly at 213.257.9299 or via email at ak@robinsonzermay.com. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Alexander K. Robinson 
Robinson Zermay LLP 
777 S. Alameda St., 2nd Floor 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 
ak@robinsonzermay.com 
213.257.9299 

cc: 

• Office of the California Attorney General 
• Los Angeles County District Attorney 


